
 

 

   

 

  

  

   

  

  

 

 

  

  

   

  

 

  

  

   

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

The Good News Bears  

 

May 9th, 2022 

Super CC Kid!  

Helpful Information 
Site Phone: 459-0576                              Office Phone: 296-2880 
Site Email: Bandelier@childrens-choice.org 
Financial Assistance Available: (505) 827-7499 or 1-800-832-1321  

or by email at Child.care@state.nm.us. 

 
Reminders 

• It is the Parent/Guardian’s responsibility to walk in/out to sign in/out all children.  

• We are closed Memorial Day  

• Last day of school year program is May 31st. Summer Program starts June 1st.  

 

Get to Know Avery 

 Avery is in the second grade. He is silly, 

energetic, and a great cleaner! Avery enjoys playing 

outside with his friends. You can usually find him playing 

some kind of sport outside. His favorite area is the 

Construction Area because he likes to build and to 

destroy!  

Mini Interview:                        

If you were to invent a rule what would it be?                      

You could not eat five radium.  

Woah, what is that and why would you ban it?                                  

Well it’s a dangerous chemical. It can get in your lungs and you can 

suffocate. So I don’t want it to be a thing.                       

What is your favorite memory from this year?                                      

I jumped off the play structure and landed like a dog it was really 

funny. 

What are you looking forward to most about the summer?                 

Me? Well, I am going to CC for summer camp, and going swimming 

in my pool in my backyard!  

Are you excited to be in third grade?                      

Yes, for math, science and geometry! 

What is something I should know about you?                         

I want to make a book and be a famous basketball player!  

What basketball team would you play for?                                            

I would play for the Lakers or the Cleveland when I start just like 

LeBron. He started on Cleveland and moved to the Lakers and I 

want to be just like him!               

                       

   

 

 



 

     

   

  

 

 

  

 

   

 

  

  

   

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 Grayson’s Hula Hut he 

constructed!  
Colin, Drew, and River worked 

together to make a 13.5 ft 

Tower!   

This week in Japan-land 

everyone was delighted to pick 

out a “Hamuchan”, or as it 

translates, “bouncy little 

hamster” sticker. This hamster 

became famous in Japanese 

pop-culture from a television 

show and game. Japan-land 

then played “Goo Chokie Paa” 

(the Japanese version of “Rock 

Scissors Paper”).  Then they 

got to try on a “Tengu” mask 

which is part of Asian 

Mythology from the Shinto deity 

whom is rumored to protect the 

wilderness and frightens off bad 

spirits. Ooooo, scary! Next 

week we will explore more 

Japanese pop-culture and end 

the way we started, loving miso!  

 Julia and her wooden 

fortress!  



  

  

 

  

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Since the last older kids 

open house was such a blast and 

they had so many more kids 

interested, they decided to host 

another open house with some 

new activities. There was dancing, 

reading, and a game of Magic the 

Gathering all hosted by the older 

kids and once again it was a hit! 

Hennessy and Evelyn showed 

everyone how to do a 

choreographed dance and then 

opened it up for open dance. Elliot 

and Dash hosted Magic the 

gathering, and Aria S. and Santana 

read a story to everyone. We all 

had such a good time celebrating 

all of the older kid’s hard work!  

 

 Some older girls showing a dance &  some younger girls 

practicing moves of their own! Also, a gathering of Magic with 

some older boys! 

Aria taking her turn reading to Mimi 

and Will! 



 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                   

CC Shout out!    

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9 
 

AM:   Silly Stories 
with Cindra 
 
PM: Orbee Stress 
Balls with Monica  
 

10 
 
AM: Magic for 
Everyone with Kym 
 
 
PM: Magic for 
Everyone with Kym 

11 
 

AM:  Choose Your 
Own Adventure 
with Jeremiah  
 
PM: Shading with 
Milo  

12 
 

AM:   Orbee Stress 
Balls with Monica 
 
PM: Newsies with 
Kym and Clementine 

 

13 
 
AM: Shading with 
Milo 
 
PM: Japan-land with 
Kym and Ruby 

 

16 
  

AM: Science Fun 
with Peach 
 
PM: Older Kid 
Notes with Cindra  

 

17 
 
AM:  Invention 
Models with Cindra  
 
PM: Magic for 
Everyone with Kym 

18 
AM: Choose Your 
own Adventure DIY 
with Jeremiah 
 
PM: Laboratory 
Club with Milo 

 19 
AM:   Book Club with 
Monica 
 
PM: Fifth Grade 
Moving on Party  

20 
AM:  Older Kid Notes 
with Cindra  
 
PM: PM: OLDER KID 
WALKING FIELD TRIP 
TO OLO/ NOB HILL 
 

Donations 
We always welcome donations of materials we can use for art or construction projects, toys that may have been 

outgrown, or child sized masks or pants! 
We also have an Amazon Wish list at: 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3JB893GVS9ZTC?ref_=wl_share 
 

Thanks so much for your support! 

 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3JB893GVS9ZTC?ref_=wl_share

